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Christmas Dinner  

Thursday 15th December 2022 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
 
We are excited to be having our Christmas Lunch on Thursday 15th December. Please can 
you book this as normal through parent pay.  
 
It does not state the Christmas Dinner options on their so please use the information below to 
ensure you order the correct lunch. 
 
If you would like: 
 

-  a Turkey (Meat) Christmas dinner with all the trimmings then choose the Roasted 
Chicken or ham sandwich option. 

 
If you would like: 
 

- A Quorn fillet (vegetarian) Christmas dinner with all the trimmings then choose the Cauli 
Cheese Crumble or the cheese sandwich option.   

 
 
I hope this makes sense. Please do not hesitate to contact us if you need further assistance.  
 
 

 
 
Mrs Gordon-Weeks  


